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August 5, 2021 

We are excited and looking forward to kicking off the 2021/22 school year. After meeting with 

the Kent County Health Department and area superintendents, we wanted to provide you with 

our plan forCOVID-19 this school year. 

What are my child’s learning options? 

● In-person instruction for all PreK-12 students, or Kelloggsville Virtual School. 

● Kelloggsville Virtual School (KVS) is an independent learning program utilizing an online 

platform that will be offered to students in grades K-12. All other programming for K-12 

students will be 100% in-person. Go to https://www.kvilleps.org/schools/virtual/ for 

further information. 

Will face coverings be required? 

● Following CDC guidelines, they recommend students/staff wear face coverings while 

indoors. Masks will be required for students while riding the bus. Masks will be provided 

to those that need them. 

Will students be distanced in the classroom? 

● We will distance to the extent possible in all of our settings. 

Will there be COVID restrictions on elementary playgrounds? 

● Playground activities for elementary students will return to normal. 

Will elementary students have elective classes? 

● Yes, all classes will resume as normal. 

Will there be gatherings at school for concerts, assemblies, athletics or special events? 

● Gatherings will be evaluated on a case-by-case basis for health and safety. 

Will there be possible quarantines and contact tracing? 

● Yes, this will be done by the health department. 

● We will follow state and federal orders and/or mandates. 

Will my child be required to get the COVID-19 vaccine? 

● No, the COVID-19 vaccine is not required in Michigan. 

● Parents of students ages 12 and up should discuss options with their doctor or health 

care provider. 

https://www.kvilleps.org/schools/virtual


Will athletes be required to test for COVID-19 in order to play? 

● There are no current policies requiring students to test in order to play sports in 

Michigan. 

● The district will follow any public health orders from the Michigan Department of Health 

and Human Services or policies from the Michigan High School Athletic Association 

(MHSAA). 

What other steps will the district take to ensure a safe learning environment? 

● Increased ventilation and air exchanges will occur in all schools where possible. 

● Sanitizing stations will continue to be in place in all buildings. 

● Nightly cleaning utilizing EPA-approved cleaning products to reduce the spread of 

COVID-19. 

● Bottle filling stations in every building to ensure students stay hydrated. 

● School nursing services will continue to be provided throughout the district. 

Should the district receive any public health orders, adjustments to the plan may be necessary. 

Sincerely, 

Kelloggsville Administration Team 


